

August 26, 2024

Dear 3rd Grade Parents/Guardians:

The Tuolumne County Superintendent of Schools will host the annual Children's Friendship Conference for all 3rd grade students in Tuolumne County. Each school will attend one of the days where students will participate with students from other Tuolumne County schools. This event will take place at the Mother Lode Fairgrounds on September 17th and 18th, 2024.

Friendships take on an increasingly significant role in the lives of third grade students. The goal of the Children's Friendship Conference is to provide tools for your child to navigate their friendships. Students will learn through group activities, music, books and interactive games about how to build and maintain positive relationships.

We are looking forward to the Children's Friendship Conference and positive outcomes for the children of our community. If you have any questions, please contact your child's school.

Sincerely,

Rob Egger

Director II, Grant Programs

Tuolumne County Superintendent of Schools



